
 
 
 

 
 

Barcelona, June 2nd, 2025 
 
 
Prof. Dr. Michal Holčapek 
Prof. Dr. Lucie Nováková 
Chairs of ISC 2026 
 
 
Dear Professors Holčapek and Nováková, 
 
As President of the Spanish Society of Chromatography and Related Techniques 
(SECyTA), I am pleased to inform you that we fully support your proposal regarding the 
"35th International Symposium on Chromatography (ISC 2026)", to be held from 6 – 10 
September 2026 in Prague, Czech Republic.  
 
SECyTA’s collaboration with the Symposium will include the following: 
 

1. 35th International Symposium on Chromatography (ISC 2026) will be 
announced on the SECyTA website (www.secyta.es), including a link to your 
official website (https://www.isc2026.org/). 
 

2. SECyTA will share information about ISC 2026 with its members via e-mail, 
including general information, deadline reminders, updates in scientific 
program and speakers, and more. 

 
3. SECyTA will sponsor several grants for PhD students who are members of the 

Society to attend the conference and present their work. The grant 
application requirements will be available on our website 
(https://www.secyta.es/es/grantssecyta). Please feel free to include this 
information on your website. I will also send you the SECyTA logo for inclusion 
on your website. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Prof. Dr. Jordi Díaz-Ferrero 
President of SECyTA 
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